
INTERESTED IN LEARNING ABOUT

ELECTIONS?

The Forsyth County Election Academy is designed to educate
citizens on how elections are prepared and conducted. You

will gain knowledge about the different components and
requirements of the election process.

FORSYTH COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

ELECTION
ACADEMY



The Election Academy is a four-week long program. Each class will
cover various components of the election process in an interactive

classroom setting at the Forsyth County Government Center.

Classes are only open to Forsyth County residents and will be
particularly beneficial to individuals with an interest in elections,

running for office, campaign staff, and volunteers.

LEARN ABOUT WHAT HAPPENS BEHIND
THE SCENES IN PREPARING AND

CONDUCTING AN ELECTION.



Those interested in applying for the Election Academy must submit a
completed application to the Forsyth County Board of Elections. 

Applications can be submitted online (click here) or by mailing the
enclosed application form to: Forsyth County Board of Elections 201

North Chestnut Street Winston-Salem NC, 27101

There is no cost to attend the Election Academy. It is a complimentary
program provided by the Forsyth County Board of Elections. 

Attendance is mandatory for all four Election Academy classes.

All classes will take place at the Forsyth County Government Center on
the 4th floor - 201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem NC, 27101

Street parking will be available. 
Doors will be open between 5:30PM - 6:10PM 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbEWhgN1T_u7E78w8AGe2JzC8T0V9rNUTl1Oj_Aqz0f5MpYw/viewform




Please complete all questions in the application 
and return the application by May 16, 2025, to 

phillion@forsyth.cc or by mail to the Forsyth County Board of Election at 
201 N. Chestnut St.- Winston Salem, NC 27101


